
         December 5, 2007 
Dear Mr. O'Connell: 
 
The Continuing Education Panel has reviewed the course that you 
submitted for continuing education credits.  The Panel has granted 
credits for the course listed below: 
 
COURSE NUMBER COURSE TITLE     CREDITS 
2007-11-001  DOE 2007 Radiation Protection Workshop 12 
 
The awarding of CECs by the AAHP does not imply accreditation or 
endorsement of any specific educational programs.  These CECs are only 
applicable for use by CHPs in their recertification program. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact our 
office. 
 
      
 
      Nancy Johnson 
      Program Director 
      1313 Dolley Madison Blvd., Ste 402 
      McLean, VA  22101 
      703-790-1745 ext. 25 
      703-790-2672 FAX 
      www.aahp-abhp.org 
 


